
March 6, 2025 

 

RE:  SB 2158—In Favor 

Chairman Longmuir and Political Subdivision Committee Members: 

My name is Kristen Hoime and I am writing this to express my strong support for SB2158.  This 
funding is critical for our small town to use our beautiful school as a community center. 

I have been a teacher at the Edmore School for the past 40 years and have had both of my children 
graduate from the Edmore School. 

We, as patrons of the Edmore School, have been allowed to use the school for years for community 
events, funerals, exercise, meetings, etc.  Without this funding to help us preserve the Edmore 
School as a community center, it would be a devastating loss for our small community.   

Please support this bill and help our small town promote community and health. 

Kristen Hoime 


